

DOUG OMMEN, INSURANCE COMMISSIONER

Bulletin 25-07

To: All Consumers, Agents, Health Insurers who Buy or Sell Short-Term Limited Duration Plans in Iowa

From: Doug Ommen, Iowa Insurance Commissioner

RE: Recission of Bulletin 24-01 Date: September 24, 2025

LT. GOVERNOR CHRIS COURNOYER

Due to the federal changes relating to the enforcement of short-term limited duration plans, as detailed in Bulletin 25-05, the Iowa Insurance Division is rescinding Bulletin 24-01 as of the date of this Bulletin.

Any questions may be sent electronically to Andria Seip at andria.seip@iid.iowa.gov.